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Important Notice Regarding COVID-19 — March 14, 2020

Red Deer & District Kennel Club Spring Shows April 3-5, 2020

Regretfully, the Red Deer & District Kennel Club must cancel our April 2020 All Breed Dog Shows, All
Specialty Clubs with Conformation, Obedience & Rally Obedience Trials. This is due to the recent
public health restrictions regarding events with more than 50 attendees that may include international
participants, seniors and/or other high risk populations, OR events that have more than 250 attendees.

This was a very difficult decision to arrive at, as we were waiting for clear direction form our Venue, our
Insurance Provider and the City of Red Deer, but the Executive decided that we could wait no longer
to cancel the shows.

The RDDKC will be issuing full refunds to all who entered. These refunds will start rolling out on
Tuesday the 17 of March. If you would like to leave your entry fees with the club to support our now
precarious financial position, please contact our Show Secretary prior to Tuesday to advise her of your
wishes. This is an unprecedented issue for our club. Please help us rebuild so we can bring you a
fantastic Fall 2020 show!

We thank you for your patience with this matter. We looked at every option to see if we could continue
with the show, but at the end of the day, the health of our members and exhibitors was our top priority.

Thank you and we hope to see you all at our fall shows! Stay safe and well.
Bev Davies-Fraser

President
Red Deer & District Kennel Club



